

## ECU Worldwide USA - Business Continuity Update

Dear valued Customers, Vendors and Partners,

Globally our lives, businesses and economies are being greatly impacted by the outbreak of COVID-19 (Coronavirus). Our hearts go out to all those who have been directly affected with the virus.

As the concern over the spread of COVID-19 widens in the USA and with the health and safety of our employees in mind, ECU Worldwide has made the decision to allow employees the option of working remotely from home.

We are working diligently on procedures and processes to ensure that any disruption to our business is kept to a minimum.

This decision immediately impacts ECU Worldwide offices in all USA locations.

At this moment, all our CFS facilities for both import and export are open and fully operational. Some facilities are operating on reduced hours.

This decision will remain in effect for an undetermined amount of time. Given the fluidity of the situation we will continue to monitor, assess and adjust accordingly.

It is our intent to remain transparent as we continue to assess the situation.

We are committed to supporting you and your businesses. Your understanding and support is greatly appreciated during these difficult and unprecedented times.

Wishing everyone good health.

Sincerely,

Vince Argenzio - CEO USA & Canada



ECU WORLDWIDE

2401 Northwest 69 Street Miami, FL 33147 LT: 305.693.5133 LF: 305.696.9350

E: sales@ecuworldwide.com | W: www.ecuworldwide.com

FMC #16318N